USA Baseball 12U WBSC
Mexico at Team USA
08/05/2017 at Tainan, Taiwan (Tainan Stadium)
Score by Innings
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Mexico starters: 1/ss Gastelum; 22/lf Macias; 49/cf Tirado; 45/p
Monjaras; 15/c Nava; 3/1b Gallegos; 17/rf Saldana; 99/3b Fornue;
4/2b Cano;
Team USA starters: 10/cf Reiland; 24/1b Atomanczyk; 17/ss Caranto;
22/c Velazquez; 28/lf Burnes; 23/3b Arambula; 25/rf Egan; 19/p
Benny; 9/2b Butt;
Mexico 1st - Gastelum grounded out to ss (2-1). Macias walked (3-1).
Tirado homered to center field, 2 RBI (1-0); Macias scored.
Monjaras struck out swinging (3-2). Nava reached on an error by 1b
(0-1). Gallegos singled through the left side (0-0); Nava advanced
to second. Saldana lined out to ss (2-1). 2 runs, 2 hits, 1 error,
2 LOB.
Team USA 1st - Reiland singled up the middle (2-1). Reiland stole
second. Atomanczyk walked (3-0). Atomanczyk advanced to second;
Reiland advanced to third on a wild pitch. Caranto struck out
looking (2-2). Atomanczyk advanced to third; Reiland scored on a
wild pitch. Velazquez flied out to lf, SF, RBI (3-1); Atomanczyk
scored. Burnes struck out looking (1-2). 2 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 0
LOB.
Mexico 2nd - Fornue grounded out to ss (1-1). Cano grounded out to ss
(1-1). Gastelum walked (3-1). Macias walked (3-1); Gastelum
advanced to second. Macias advanced to second; Gastelum advanced to
third on a wild pitch. Tirado walked (3-0); Macias advanced to
third; Gastelum scored on a wild pitch. Rainer to p for Benny.
Monjaras struck out swinging (0-2). 1 run, 0 hits, 0 errors, 2 LOB.
Team USA 2nd - Arambula flied out to cf (1-0). Egan grounded out to
3b (0-0). Rainer grounded out to ss (2-2). 0 runs, 0 hits, 0
errors, 0 LOB.
Mexico 3rd - Nava out at first rf to 1b (0-2). Gallegos struck out
swinging (2-2). Saldana struck out looking (3-2). 0 runs, 0 hits, 0
errors, 0 LOB.
Team USA 3rd - Butt homered to right center, RBI (1-0). Reiland
doubled to center field (1-2). Reiland stole third. Atomanczyk
singled to left field, RBI (1-1); Reiland scored. Atomanczyk stole
second. Atomanczyk advanced to third on a throwing error by p.
Caranto flied out to rf, SF, RBI (3-2); Atomanczyk scored,
unearned. Velazquez lined out to 1b (1-2). Burnes grounded out to
ss (0-0). 3 runs, 3 hits, 1 error, 0 LOB.
Mexico 4th - Fornue struck out swinging (3-2). Cano singled through
the left side (1-2). Gastelum walked (3-0); Cano advanced to
second. Barnes Jr. to 2b for Rainer. Butt to p. Macias walked
(3-1); Gastelum advanced to second; Cano advanced to third. Tirado
struck out swinging (1-2). Monjaras singled to center field, 2 RBI
(3-2); Macias advanced to second; Gastelum scored; Cano scored.
Nava homered to left center, 3 RBI (2-1); Monjaras scored; Macias
scored. Gallegos struck out looking (1-2). 5 runs, 3 hits, 0
errors, 0 LOB.
Team USA 4th - Arambula flied out to cf (1-0). Egan doubled to right
field (0-1). Barnes Jr. doubled to right field, RBI (0-2); Egan
scored. Butt singled to right center (1-0); Barnes Jr. advanced to
third. Butt stole second. Reiland singled through the right side, 2
RBI (0-2); Butt scored; Barnes Jr. scored. Monjaras to 2b.
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Gutierrez to p for Cano. Reiland stole second. Reiland stole third.
Atomanczyk walked (3-1). Atomanczyk stole second. Caranto homered
to right field, 3 RBI (1-0); Atomanczyk scored; Reiland scored.
Cordero to p for Gutierrez. Velazquez struck out swinging (0-2).
Burnes singled to third base, bunt (0-0). Burnes stole second.
Arambula walked (3-0). Egan reached on a fielder's choice (0-0);
Arambula out at second ss unassisted. 6 runs, 6 hits, 0 errors, 2
LOB.
Mexico 5th - Saldana walked (3-1). Fornue singled to second base
(1-2); Saldana advanced to second, advanced to third on a throwing
error by 2b. Cordero singled to third base, bunt (1-1); Fornue
advanced to second. Gastelum reached on a fielder's choice (0-0);
Cordero advanced to second; Fornue advanced to third; Saldana
scored on a throwing error by 3b, unearned. Macias singled to right
center, RBI (0-0); Gastelum advanced to second; Cordero advanced to
third; Fornue scored. Olivera to p for Barnes Jr.. Butt to 2b.
Tirado struck out swinging (1-2). Monjaras grounded into double
play 2b to ss to 1b (3-2); Macias out on the play. 2 runs, 3 hits,
2 errors, 2 LOB.
Team USA 5th - Olivera walked (3-2). Butt flied out to lf (2-2).
Reiland singled through the right side (0-1); Olivera advanced to
second. Atomanczyk doubled to left center, RBI (3-2); Reiland
advanced to third; Olivera scored. Caranto intentionally walked
(0-0). Velazquez grounded into double play 1b to c to 1b (0-0);
Reiland out on the play. 1 run, 2 hits, 0 errors, 2 LOB.
Mexico 6th - Nava lined out to 2b (0-1). Gallegos singled to right
center (1-0). Caranto to p. Abel to 2b for Olivera. Butt to ss.
Saldana walked (3-2); Gallegos advanced to second. Fornue struck
out looking (0-2). Mendez pinch hit for Cordero. Mendez struck out
swinging (2-2). 0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 2 LOB.

